
From: Earley Jr., Anthony 
Sent: 6/29/2012 10:27:33 AM 
To: 'mpl@cpuc.ca.gov' (mpl@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 'mlc@cpuc.ca.gov' (mlc@cpuc.ca.gov); 'pac@cpuc.ca.gov' (pac@cpuc.ca.gov); 

'jack.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov' (jack.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Safety Leadership Conference 

Mike, 

On behalf of the Board and the leadership team at PG&E, I want to thank you for 
holding this week's Safety Leadership Conference. Bob Sumwalt and Mort Downey 
spoke directly to the challenges we face in building our own safety culture and 
restoring trust. As Board member Barbara Rambo noted, the exchange was "insightful 
and valuable." 

I couldn't agree more with your comment that we are all in this together. This 
conference was a welcome example of positive regulatory communication on a critical 
issue, and we look forward to continuing collaborative discussions around safety. 

Tony 
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